
Come and join our 
Superhero 

Search! 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Saturday 28th November we will be holding Superhero Search around Toton. Our families will 

get the opportunity to follow a map to search for superhero clues to complete riddles and a code 

breaker as well as entering our fancy dress and colouring competitions. Clues will be displayed 

along the route between 10am and 4pm and entries will need to be posted at the school entrance 

by 4pm to have a chance of winning. All correct entries will be put into a hat and the winning one 

will be drawn and announced on Wednesday 2nd December.  

We hope it will be a lovely opportunity for our children and families to wear their finest fancy 

dress, get their daily exercise and see other members of our school community from a distance 

along the way.  

The cost of this event will be £2.50 per family which will be used towards creative resources in 

school. If you wish to take part please complete the slip at the bottom of this letter and return to 

school with the correct money (we apologise that no change can be given) in a named envelope 

by Friday 20th November. 

In order to adhere to current Covid-19 restrictions families will be issued with their maps prior to 

the day, the event will be entirely outdoors and we must ask that you only do the search in your 

household/support bubble as set out in the government guidelines. 

We hope you can join us. 

Kind regards, 

The Banks Road Team 

 

 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………    Class …………………………………………………… 

 

Our family wishes to take part in the Superhero Search and I enclose a payment of £2.50.                              

 

Please send correct money only (we apologise that no change can be given).  

 


